
 

 

A14 Improvement Scheme Supports the Cambridge Launchpad Event   

This week nearly 40 young people 
from Cherry Hilton Primary School and 
the Home Education Network visited 
Swavesey compound. 
 
The event was part of the Cambridge 
Launchpad programme, led by 
Cambridge-based science and 
technology companies which invest 
their talent and resources to inspire 
boys and girls to consider STEM 
careers. 
Students were welcomed to the project 
by a host of STEM ambassadors from 
eight different sections of the A14 
project and enjoyed practical activities 
based on many aspects of the A14 
works, throughout the day. 
 

 
 

 

 
These included fun tasks based on 
Archaeology, Ecology, BIM 
Design, Engineering Surveying,  
Materials Testing, Plant 
Appreciation and Traffic 
Management 
 
A huge thank you must go to all 
the STEM ambassadors for 
planning and organising the day 
so brilliantly. 
 
Rhian Lawton, Skills co-ordinator 
said ‘I am sure that we will have 
motivated more than a few young 
people to consider our sector in 
the future and they’ll be more 
likely to look up the next time they 
travel along the A14.’ 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 

   



 

 

 

 
 

   


